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Dear Board of Supervisors,

Mimi Brown <mimi.brown@springworkshop.org>
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As | cannot attend the Special Public Hearing on October 22, | am writing to support the staff recommendation to accept
the modifications to the Coastal Commission’s certification. The 2-mile ban from urban rural boundary lines is necessary
to protect residences and other sensitive receptors.

Thank you for your consideration and foresight.

Best,
Mimi Brown

Carpinteria Resident and Homeowner

1. Board Letter, 2. Attachment 1 - Commission Action Letter Dated October 11, 2018, 3. Attachment 2 - BOS Resolution

for Acceptance of Modifications by the CCC, 4. Attachment 3 - CCC LCPA Staff Report, Exhibits and Addendum, 5.

Attachment 4 - 2 Mile County Buffer Urban Boundary Line Map, 6. Attachment 5 - 25 Mile Radius Map

On Monday, October 22, 2018, starting at 9:00 a.m., the County Board of Supervisors will
hold a Special Public Hearing to consider accepting and agreeing to the California Coastal PLANNI N G 2
Commission's certification, with modifications, of the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance in

the Coastal Zone.

The Board Agenda Letter, Coastal Commission Action Letter, and related documents will be available to
review the week of October 15th on the Board of Supervisors website.

Accepting the Coastal Commission’s certification will require the County Board of Supervisors to adopt
a resolution acknowledging receipt of the California Coastal Commission’s certification with suggested

modifications of an amendment to the County’s Local Coastal Program, Coastal Commission Case No.

COUNTY OF SANTA DAILBARA
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LCP-4-STB-18-0039-1-Part C Cannabis Regulations (County Case No. 170ORD-00000-00010), accepting

and agreeing to the modifications approved by the California Coastal Commission, agreeing to issue

Coastal Development Permits for the total area included in the certified Local Coastal Program, and Contact:
adopting the Local Coastal Program Amendment with the suggested modifications. Dan Klemann
The Board of Supervisors special hearing will be held on Monday, October 22, 2018, at 9:00 am.at  LONg Range P lanning

the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, 4th Floor, 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara.

123 E. Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Testimony and written comments are welcome. Please address written comments to:

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors Phone: 805.568.2072
¢/o Clerk of the Board E-mail:
105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara CA, 93101 dklemann@countyofsb.org

Or via email to:shcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us




Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Mo Foley <maureenkathrynfoley@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 8:36 PM

To: sbcob; Williams, Das

Subject: Cannabis Land Use Ordinance

Dear Supervisors:
I will be brief here. Thanks for all the hard work you do.

As a parent of a young child who descends from longtime SB County farmers here in Carpinteria, I support the
2 mile ban and the other recommended changes to the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance. I support agriculture, but
I can't get behind the pot industry in its current incarnation. This industry needs rules and regulations ASAP.
These growers have the money to pay for permits, slow down, be considerate neighbors, add smell controls, and
do things right, but they won't bother until there are people and laws to hold them accountable.

I said as much nationally, in a letter to the editor of the Washington Post, published today written in response to
a cannabis article. You can read it here: https://www.washingtonpost.com/pb/opinions/a-not-so-high-opinion-
of-california-pot/2018/10/18/576£0602-d25b-11e8-a4db-

184311d27129 story.html?nid=menu nav_accessibilityforscreenreader&outputType=accessibility&utm_term=
f19d4c2e3834

If we really want to be national leaders in this emerging industry that we want to rival wine, we only have one
chance to get the regulations right. Folks, so far, I'm not impressed. Please try again, for the sake of our
families.

Thank you,
Maureen Foley Claffey
Carpinteria Resident



Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: pattiruben@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 9:43 PM

To: sbcob; Williams, Das

Subject: [DO NOT CLICK, Likely malicious content, contact your Departmental IT] PLEASE PLEASE

Review and Consider

| strongly urge your consideration of accepting and agreeing to the California Coastal Commission’s certification with
modifications, of the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance in the Coastal Zone, and adopt a resolution to accept the
recommended modification; the necessity of accepting the 2 mile ban from urban rural boundary lines to protect
residences and other sensitive receptors. Children's (CHILDREN!) clothing REEK from this odor. Having more growers in
our residential boundaries is unspeakable. I've written and spoken to this before, it's your personal legislative legacy at
stake, and our communities divide. As an elected official, | would think you'd agree Mr. Williams, community
thoughtfulness is a priority.

Question. Why haven't | received ONE return email of acknowledgment to the many emails sent, are we a lost
Carpinterian generation if we don't contribute to the cannabis pot? (so to speak)

Appreciate some acknowledgment of receipt.

Patricia Ruebn



Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Mike Wondolowski <cal@silcom.com>

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 11:17 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Williams, Das

Subject: Cannabis Land Use Ordinance Comments for Oct 22 Hearing
Attachments: CVA Letter to SBC Supervisors 2018-10-26.pdf

Attached is a letter with comments from the Carpinteria Valley Association regarding the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance
on the agenda for the Special Public Hearing of the Board of Supervisors on Oct 22, 2018. Please reply to me to confirm
the attached PDF file was received.

Thank you,
Mike Wondolowski

President -
Carpinteria Valley Association
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 CARPINTERIA VALLEY
ASSOCIATION

Carpinteria Valley Association

PO Box 27, Carpinteria, CA 93014  CarpinteriaValleyAssociation.org

Protecting the beauty & natural
resources of our valley since 1964

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
4th Floor

105 East Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Re: Certification of the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance

October 19, 2018

Members of the Board:

As a 54 year old environmental organization protecting the Carpinteria Valley, the Carpinteria Valley
Association (CVA) urges you to certify the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance with the 4 modifications
requested by the Coastal Commission. It’s not perfect, but we can not afford any further delay in the
implementation. We are most supportive of the 2 mile ban of outdoor cultivation from the urban rural
boundary line.

CVA feels that the community has waited long enough for the County to implement the rules and
regulations for the Coastal Zone which were passed back in February 2018.

A CVA representative has attended most of the Planning Commission meetings and all of the Board of
Supervisors meetings and supported most of the decisions that have been made during the past 2 years.
Though many cultivators have received extensions on their temporary medical permits with the statement
of having odor control, the odor continues to be a terrible problem here in the Carpinteria Valley, and all
residents, including children at home and at school, need to be protected from these odors. Quite simply,
it is our right living here. Yes, we live in a rural area but the vast majority of us have been living here for
many years with no previous year round issues. We want to be able to open our windows and enjoy our
outdoor beauty day and night, but this has been compromised for the past 2 years. It is time to begin
serious enforcement.

The County has concurred that the Right to Farm Ordinance does not protect cannabis cultivators, but
without the County’s adoption of the Coastal Commission modifications, nothing can get done.
Cultivators can’t get licenses, the County can’t receive any revenue, and the public is at the mercy of
growers who aren’t required to prevent their noxious odors from leaving their greenhouses, hoop houses,
or outdoor fields. Nearly everyone has given up filing complaints because even though there’s a new
form, the pat answer from County Planning and Development is that nothing can really be done until the
Coastal Commission approves the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance in the Coastal Zone.

CVA requests that you certify the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance that the Coastal Commission has
approved.

Thank you,

Mike Wondolowski

President

Carpinteria Valley Association
mike@carpinteriavalleyassociation.org



Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: PAUL EKSTROM <paulekstrom@cox.net>
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 11:54 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Cannabis land use/coastal commission

Commissioners and Staff, I support your recommendations especially the two mile ban from urban rural
boundary lines. Also in the Carpinteria Valley/ city the cannabis odor is still terrible. I have installed an air
conditioner in my home due to the fact I cannot open my windows or skylights for ventilation. This was
considerable cost and more electricity used each month.



